
PUBLIC NOTICE 

November 2, 2022 

 

Closure of the Eastlake Juvenile Courthouse Effective February 6, 2023 

 

Pursuant to Government Code section 68106, the Superior Court of California, 

County of Los Angeles provides this notice of its intent to close the Eastlake 

Juvenile Courthouse located at 1601 Eastlake Avenue, Los Angeles, CA 90033, 

effective February 6, 2023. 

The Eastlake Juvenile Courthouse hears juvenile delinquency matters in two 

courtrooms (Departments 201 and 203).  The Court intends to move these 

courtrooms and the clerical staff that support them to the East Los Angeles 

Courthouse located at 4848 E. Civic Center Way, Los Angeles, CA 90022.  This 

move is prompted by the dilapidated condition of that structure. 

Any person wishing to comment on the Court’s plan must send their comments to 

the Court in writing or electronically by February 1, 2023 as follows: 

Court Counsel 

Superior Court of California, County of Los Angeles 

111 North Hill Street, Suite 546 

Los Angeles, California 90012 

E-mail: courtcounsel@lacourt.org 

 

This Notice is available for public viewing at all courthouse locations and on the 

Court’s website at: www.lacourt.org. 

 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, 

COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 

 

 

SHERRI R. CARTER 

Executive Officer/Clerk of Court 

mailto:courtcounsel@lacourt.org
http://www.lacourt.org/

